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Happy New Year and welcome back to serving kids! 
 
InterMountain On-Line is a key new addition to the 2017-18 Local Service 
Plan.  Our Instructional Services team is researching effective programs 
and collaborating with component districts to develop a virtual platform for 
all component districts.  This winter, we will finalize a model for districts to 
customize their on-line learning opportunities for their students. 
  
Regional Superintendent Meeting IMESD hosted our monthly 
superintendent meeting on December 14.  This meeting was unique in that 
board chairs were invited to attend a videoconference meeting with area 
legislators Senator Hansell and Representative Barreto.  During this portion 
of the meeting, we discussed our region’s perspective on the following, 
timely issues: 
 

• The Governor’s Budget for K-12 Education 
• Measure 98 
• IMESD Early Intervention/Early Childhood Special Education 

Program 
• InterMountain On-Line 
• PE Requirements 
• Dyslexia Initiative 

 


